Subject:      LINQ Connect Service Fee
Dear families of Nassau County Schools,
In our ongoing efforts to enhance convenience while providing highly nutritious meals that your students enjoy, the District will continue to offer LINQ Connect as an online resource for your family. 
You may access LINQ Connect at https://linqconnect.com. The innovative platform provides you with several features that are free to us:
· View upcoming menus
· Review recent purchase information
· Explore nutritional & allergen information
· Access real-time account balances
· Receive low balance alerts (by app or email)
· Access messages and announcements
In addition to the free features, LINQ Connect offers the ability to add funds to your student's account. LINQ Connect charges a convenience fee based on your payment method and the amount being added to support this service:
· Payment by ACH (eCheck) is available for a flat rate of $0.99 regardless of the amount being added
· Card payments below $72.15 are charged $2.85 per transaction
· Larger card payments over this amount are charged 3.95%
Payments made through LINQ Connect are immediately applied to your student's account. LINQ Connect operates as a convenience fee program that provides an optional payment service for parents. The fees charged by LINQ Connect are used to cover the costs of providing this service, processing the payment, providing support and continuing to improve the service. Nassau County Schools does not receive any portion of the convenience fee and does not pay any additional fees for this software. The 3.95% fee for larger payments was put in place to allow those who wish to pay a full semester or year while not increasing the rate on everyone.
We understand that not everyone wishes to pay a convenience fee when adding money to their student's account. You can always send cash or checks with your student to their school cafeteria or mail check to:
Food and Nutrition Services
1201 Atlantic Ave.
Fernandina Beach, Fl, 32034

Please allow 2 business days for check payments to be added to your student's account.
If you need assistance with LINQ Connect, please visit linqconnect.com for support or call us at our main office.
     Thank you for your continued support.        This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
